
                                    TURNERS CLUB 2 MEETING MINUTES 


                                                   November 18, 2021                                                                                                 


President Brian Defoe called the meeting to order at 7pm.


The first order of business tonight is the election of 2022 officers:


Glenn Stalmach-President


Rusty Ellis-Vice President


Pat Boggan-Treasurer


Linda Bennett-Secretary


John Lilley-Webmaster


Jason Barker-Librarian


Chris Hawkins-Technology


Brian Defoe made a motion to accept this slate of 2022 officers which was 
unanimously approved by the membership.


Reminder-if Hamburg School is closed due to inclement weather, our turners 
meeting will be cancelled that night.  Check school closing listings online.


OLD BUSINESS: Glenn will follow-up on options for internet access to enable us to 
have hybrid meetings in 2022 (i.e.“live” meetings and demos with a zoom option 
for those unable to attend.)  Discussion to continue at the December mtg. 


Brian thanked everyone who participated in his Presidents challenge noting the 
many amazing Wig Stands brought in tonight to donate to Roswell.  He will 
continue to collect them at our next meeting.  Roswell is very excited about this 
needed donation!


VICE PRESIDENTS REPORT:   Rusty reviewed our 2021 meeting schedule:


Tonight - annual club auction.   Thank you to all who brought-in items! 


Dec. 9th- Club pizza party and social. We will have show and tell.   Wig stands will 
be collected by Brian. A motion was made and unanimously carried to purchase 
pizza and soft drinks for this meeting.  Pepper W.   will pick up the pizza.




TREASURER’S REPORT:  Petty Cash- $ 83.50     Bank account $4049.04                                
Total Club Balance $4132.54 


New Business:


--Rich Emerson has donated a bandsaw & scroll saw to our club.  Brian will pick up 
these items.


-Chris A. thanked the club for the loan of equipment as he learned to turn!


A motion was made to investigate options for                                                                                                                                                 
member T-Shirts with our new logo.  Pat B, Paul M and Pepper W agreed to check 
into options. F/U discussion next month.


Show & Tell: -cancelled tonight due to our auction.                                                


                                                                 


Respectfully Submitted,


Linda Bennett


Club 2 Secretary 



